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I hope that 2012 is treating 

everyone well!  It sure has been 

an unbelievably mild winterénot 

very Minnesota like at all!  The 

club is gearing up for an exciting 

and fun filled year.   

Our first event of the year was an 

informal grooming session and I 

can vouch for the dogs having 

some fun socializing (at least 

when they werenôt on the tables)!   

Other events in the works are an 

obedience fun match on Mar 25th, 

our general meeting, a herding fun 

day and a summer picnic.  And of 

course donôt forget our Regional 

Specialty on Aug 24th in con-

junction with the SCVKC show.   

I want to personally thank all of 

the people in the club who help to 

make our events successful.   

 

by Kara Maytag-Kaszas 

 

 

 

 

If you would like to help out with 

any event, contact a board member 

and we will be glad to get you 

involved.  Keep watching the 

website for event updates.   

The calendar has been converted to 

a Google calendar and will track 

dog related events of interest in the 

MN area.  If you have a Google 

account, you can add any HSSC 

event to your own calendar as well. 

Hope to see you and your bearded 

ones soon! 

Best Regards, 

Kara Maytag-Kaszas 
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  2012 Board of Directors, etc.s     
 

      President: Kara Maytag-Kaszas        Director:  Laura Lindenfelser 

           Vice President: Kelli Mullett        Director: George Huddle 

      Secretary: Marjana Callery          Newsletter Editor:  Roger Eriksen 

      Treasurer:  Pam Ziegenhagen        Web Graphics: Kara Maytag-Kaszas 

  

Visit our Website: www.heartlandstandardschnauzer.org  
E-mail addresses of all club officials are on the website. 

Please contact any or all officers with your comments or suggestions. 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                     
 

 

 

 HSSC Business
 

The results of our annual January meeting and election of officers are reflected in the banner 
above as well as the minutes of the meeting. Good luck to our new officers and thank you  
(and all committee chairs) for your dedication and service to the club. 

THANK YOU!  

 

Our activities, membership, constitution awards/banquet and show committees  

have room for members to join and lend a hand planning the future of our club. Jump  

in, get your feet wet and let your voices be heard. 
 
 

 

 

 

http://www.heartlandstandardschnauzer.org/


 
 

All contents of The Heartbeat newsletter is copyrighted by the HSSC of the Twin Cities and by the contributors associated with their respective articles and or photos. All rights reserved 

Letter   to the Editor:  
ñCarol Smith started writing a history of the club.  It said more was going to be 

continued, but nothing since it started. Going to do any more?ò 

               -Anonymous  

 

Dear Anonymous,  

You are correct and we are pleased that you enjoyed the first installment. We 

also found the articl e entertaining as well as enlightening. Carol, Gary & Kirby are 

soaking up the sun for the winter down south. She reports that she intends to 
ñpick up the penò again when they return in the spring for the next installment.         

              -  Ed.  

Here is Kirby on vacation.  

 
 

 

 

 

Standing on  

óThe Bridge To Nowhereô 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 Beach Bum  too early  

 for Spring break  
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 Waggôen & Braggôen Rights 
 We would love to recognize all the wonderful milestones you and your Standard Schnauzer 
accomplish! Not only to promote what has been accomplished, but to also know our members better and most 
importantly, about your SS. Did you recently finish an obedience class? Earn points toward you CH? Share 
your first impressions of starting agility or rally? Anything you wish the rest of the club to be able to share? We 
would love to hear about it! Send us the information and we will include it in the next newsletter edition.  

Feel free to email pictures of yourself with your Schnauzer  
(or just your dog if you are camera shy) and it will be added, too.  Good luck! 

 
 

Our Newest Champion 

Announcing CH Jordan Harper of Kingsview . 

Harper finished her AKC championship with a 3  
point major and from the bred -by-exhibitor class at 
the Land Oô Lakes show with Kara at the reigns . 

Breeders are Kara Maytag-Kaszas and Sunny 
Lambert. 
 

 

 Our Newest Grand Champion 

Announcing  GCH Jordan Ecko of Windtree.  
Pam Ziegenhagen-Shefland showed Ecko to 
finish her AKC Grand Championship on Sunday, 
Jan. 8, 2012 at the Land Oô Lakes show. 

 
 

 

Announcing CH Jordan Fable of Windtree.   

CH Jordan Fable of Windtree also completed her Championship on Friday,  
January 6, 2012 at the Northstar  Working Group show. Franni was handled  
by Mary Ann Lambert. She (Franni, not Mary Ann, ed.) lives in Hudson  

with Bill and Debbie Oberg. 
 
 

 

Heartiest Congratulations to All!!!!!  
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2012  Land O ô Lakes Show  

St. Paul  Xcel Center January 7 th  & 8 th  
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